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A HAPPY PLACE TO LEARN AND GROW
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

To consolidate our recent ‘Understanding of the World’ topic, ‘All things Bright and Beautiful’, we have booked a trip for Reception to visit Peak Wildlife Park identifying different animal habitats, how to care and respect animals in the environment and understand animal life cycles.

The trip is to take place on Thursday 18th July 2024. The coach will depart from the school at 9:30am and will return back to Oxhey approximately 2.45pm; we will update you on our arrival time via Arbor in-app messaging and if there is a delay due to traffic. As Reception age children receive a free school meal, the school kitchen will provide children with a packed lunch and drink for the day, should you wish to order one. 

In order to maintain the safety of the children and ensure that they are visible as Oxhey pupils, we do ask that full school uniform is worn on this occasion. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £20 per child to cover the costs of the coach and ticket to get into the park. Please note that no child will be denied participation on the grounds that a financial contribution has not been made on his or her behalf. However, bearing in mind the cost of the trip, if support from parents is insufficient, the trip will be unable to take place. The trip can be paid for on Parent Pay; by paying via this method, you are giving consent for your child to attend the trip.  

There will be a small number of places for a parent/ grandparent to attend the trip at a cost of £10. These will be on a first come first served basis. Please let class teachers know if you or a grandparent would like to attend the trip. Please note that pupils will be required to stay with their class teacher at all times. 

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Christie and Miss Barnett.

_________________________________________________________________________________________________

Reception Peak Wildlife Park Visit – Thursday 18th July 2024

Pupil’s Name: _______________________________

Class: ___________________________
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I would like to purchase an adult ticket. [image: image5.jpg]Dyslexia
friendly




I would like my child to have the school packed lunch. 
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I give permission for my child to have their photo taken during the school trip which may be added to our Facebook page.
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Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes


Telephone 01782 513000


E mail � HYPERLINK "mailto:office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk" �office.oxh@cflptrust.co.uk�
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